Dear Principal
	As you are aware that, every year Ministry of Human Resource Development (MHRD), Government of India conducting “All India Survey on Higher Education” (AISHE) portal based survey. AISHE 2018-19 survey was started and AISHE portal will remain open till 28th February, 2019. Hence, I request you to upload your college information on AISHE portal (www.aishe.gov.in) on or before 31st January, 2019 to avoid last minute network traffic rush. Please alert your college nodal officer to upload the data in the portal.
	Please consider the above matter as very serious and put all the efforts to ensure uploading of your college data in the AISHE portal without fail, otherwise, the University may take action.
THIS MAY PLEASE BE TREATED ON TOP PRIORITY
With regards
								 University Nodal Officer, AISHE
								Andhra University, Visakhapatnam
								  Contact Number: 0891 284 4649
							e-mail: munistats@andhrauniversity.edu.in

